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I'am writing in support of ending puppy farming in NSW.

The cruelty and lack of compassion and empathy for the suffering of the dogs being exploited to
simply make money, is NOT acceptable.

Dogs have proven their worth to humans , providing companionship, guidance and security in
all forms. These breeders have been shown to have no ethics with the sickening case of
Strawberry the Boxer as an example.

Now that other states have stepped up and enacted laws to head in the right direction, it's time
NSW did the same. Instead of lagging behind other states let's be leaders. PLEASE.

There is no place for this travesty in our modern society.

The outcome for the breeding dogs is horrific, but there is also the hidden outcome. There are
so many unwanted dogs being euthanised and rescue groups working around the clock to raise
funds to help rescue as many as they can.

Please listen to the people and end this disgusting industry.

I'm sure these people are not paying any tax on their evil earnings!



